PUBLIC NOTICE

ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS

FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING
Please be advised that the Atlantic Highlands Water Department will be flushing fire hydrants from Monday, August 11 through Thursday, August 15, during the overnight hours (10:00 PM to early morning).
During this time, residents will experience low water pressure and possible water discoloration. To minimize inconvenience:

Avoid using water during flushing hours.

If discoloration occurs, run only your cold water for at least 20 minutes until it clears.

Do not run hot water, as sediment may settle in your water heater and prolong discoloration.

Please do not drink discolored water or use it for cooking. Wait until the water has cleared.

If water issues persist, please contact the Water Department at:

(732) 291-0027

(732) 291-1444 ext. 3701
The Atlantic Highlands Water Department
